
 

         Newsletter - Friday 23rd June 

School Diary for Week Ahead  

Mon 26th 
June 

Year 2 PE Lesson 
Year 4 Swimming Lesson 
Year 1 Trip to Hardwick Park 

Tues 27th 
June 

Year 3 and 4 PE Lesson 
NSPCC Buddy Assembly AM 
Football After School Club 3:15 - 4:15pm  

Wed 28th 
June  

Year 6 PE Lesson 
Reception to Low Barnes Nature Reserve 
PCSO in school for Mini Motor Vehicle Talk 

Thur 29th 
June  

Reception class, Year 5  PE Lesson 
Multiskills after school club 3:15 - 4:15pm  

Fri 30th 
June 

Year 1 PE Lesson 
Buddy’s  Big Workout 
Cooking lesson for selected year 4 pupils 

. 
 
 

Reception  Brooke Moores 
Year 1        Owen Tazey 
Year 2        Layton Ashurst 

Year 3        McKenzie Sendel 
Year 4        Niamh Fletcher 
Year 5        Liam Lincoln 
Year 6        Kai Briddick 

         Willington Primary School 

Mr Littlefair’s 

Sports Star 
Award  

Thomas 
Walters 

Year 4 

Children Experience the Big Smoke! 
Some of our children in year 6 visited London this week as 

part of a residential with Sunnybrow and Crook Primary 
Schools. The trip included visits to The London Eye, Planet 

Hollywood Restaurant, The Science Museum, Lyceum 
Theatre to see The Lion King and concluded with a trip to 

Warner Bros. Studio for a Harry Potter Tour! The trip     
offered pupils a valuable new perspective outside the 

classroom and a chance to experience the sights, sounds, 
hustle and bustle of our capital which expanded the  

imagination of the children. As you can see the children 
had a fantastic time and thoroughly enjoyed their jam 

packed itinerary.  

Buddy’s Big Workout 
With this newsletter you will have received a sponsor form 

for an event which is taking place on Friday 30th June.  
Children in reception to year 6 will be participating in circuit 

training to help raise money for the very worthy charity 
NSPCC to help them continue in their vital work.  

We must stress that we only want children to ask family or 
close friends for sponsorship.  

If every family managed 2 or 3 sponsors and received  
between £3 and £5 in total sponsorship this would still raise 

a large amount of money. 
Children can come to school in their PE kit on this day and 
leave their uniforms at home if they wish, otherwise a PE kit 
will be needed. We are looking  forward to an action packed 

day of sporting action.   

Attendance League 
1st  Woof Athletic Rec 

2nd Squarepants FC Y5 
3rd Gruffalo Town Y1 

New Lunch Menu 
If you child has school lunches you should have received a 
new menu for the Autumn term this week. Please return to 

school as soon as possible. Thank you 

Zoolab Ranger Visits School 
Reception class and year 1 had an extra special learning 
experience this week. Rob the Zoolab Ranger brought a  
variety of mini-beasts to school allowing children to have 
hands on experience and a fun introduction to the joy of 

learning through animals. From snakes and snails to  
cockroaches and millipedes the children had a chance to 

handle and learn about them all! As you can see they were 
very brave!  

Please Do Not Park in the GP Car Park  
Willington Medical Group have kindly asked if parents/
carers could refrain from parking in their staff car park 

when dropping off and collecting children from school. Car 
parks are available on the main street. Thank you.  


